
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

28th April 2022 

 

 

Dear parent/s of ___________________________________, 

 

We are delighted to invite you and your son to an Open Day in the school next week.  

 

When? Thursday 5th May 

Time?  1.15-2.30pm   

 

_____________________ will be able to spend time in the Junior Infants classroom in an 

informal and fun manner. There will be a short introductory talk in the School Hall at 

1.30pm, which is located at the top of the school. I will go through some housekeeping    

issues and Miss Harlin, our Junior Infants class teacher, will explain the main curricular   

elements of your son’s first year in school and give you some advice as to how you may be 

able help him at home. After the introductory talk, your son can be picked up from the  

playground at the side of the school. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you next week, 

 

Le meas, 

________________________ 

M.Murray 

Principal 
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